Buffalo Sewer Authority

Invitation to Bid
Sealed bids will be received,
opened and publicly read aloud
by the Buffalo Sewer Authority at
its Purchasing Office, Waste-
water Treatment Plant Sewer
Maintenance Bldg., Ft. of W. Ferry
St., Buffalo, New York 14213, 716-

851-4664 for the following:

+  PURCHASE OF VARIOUS NEW
& UNUSED GRAY CAST IRON
CASTINGS (STANDARD MAN-
HOLE FRAMES AND COVERS AND
GRATES) - on May 14, 2025, at
1:00 P.M. local time.

+ PURCHASE OF VARIOUS NEW
& UNUSED STEEL PRODUCTS - on
May 14, 2025, at 2:00 P.M. local
time.

Specifications are available
digitally by request to jrine@
buffalosewer.org or at the above
stated address
Monday - Friday 7:30 am - 3:00
{Jm (excluding holidays).

All questions or requests for
information generated following
review of the proposal package
must be submitted in writing 1o
the Authority’'s Purchase Office no
later than May 9, 2025.

The Buffalo Sewer Authority
reserves the right to reject any or
all bids or to waive any informality
in the bidding.
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